
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

April 17, 2017 
 
 
 
ITEM:  VI.F.  
 
 
TOPIC: Approval of Bid Results for Fire Sprinkler System 
 at Grant Elementary – 2013 Bond 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the recommendation from the Owner’s Representative, Plante Moran CRESA, to 
approve the installation of the Fire Sprinkler System at Grant Elementary in the amount 
of $28,580.00, plus a contingency amount of $5,716.00 for a total of $34,296.00 and 
authorize the Superintendent or her designee to negotiate and execute the final contract 
with the recommended contractor, Professional Sprinkler, Wixom, Michigan. 
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
To provide fire suppression system at Grant Elementary School. 
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
The source of funds for this purchase will be the 2013 Bond. 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
Attached. 
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